
 

 
 
 
 
 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2022-006 
 
 
Date:   Tuesday, February 08, 2022 
 
Time:  5:00 PM LOCAL 
 
Subject: VNY Air Traffic Control Tower Closed for Unscheduled Maintenance 
 
 
Starting at 5:00 PM Local Time TODAY - Tuesday, February 8, 2022, the VNY Air Traffic Control Tower will 
close for unscheduled maintenance at which time class Delta air traffic control services will be 
suspended until 6:00 AM tomorrow morning. 
 
Common Traffic Advisory Frequency procedures will be in effect while the tower is closed. 
 
Runway 16L/34R (the short runway) is not available for use when the tower is closed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
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 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

